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Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

 

As we approach the end of our first term, we are keen to capture your views on how you son / daughter has 

settled back into school. On our school website, in the section Home/School Links, there is a link 

in Gathering Feedback to the questionnaire that we would ask you to complete by Friday 23rd October. 

There is also a link on our Twitter page. We would appreciate if you could spare a few moments of your 

time to give us some feedback. 

 

 

We hope all our families have a relaxing October break and look forward to welcoming our pupils back to 

school on Wednesday 21st October. 

 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

 

Lesley Ballantyne 

Home Economics Teacher 

Family Engagement Development Post Holder 
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